
About the works
The Victorian Government is delivering more than 
400 upgraded and 100 new commuter car parking 
spaces at Sandown Park Station.
The new and upgraded spaces will include lighting 
and CCTV to improve safety, and there will be new 
footpaths to improve pedestrian connections and 
additional bicycle parking for cyclists. 

What’s happening?
Work will be carried out over three stages. See 
above map for details. 
Parking will be opened as the project progresses 
through each stage; maximising the spaces available 
for commuters.
Works will start on stage one in February 2020 and 
the project is expected to be complete in mid 2020. 
Station users will be notified ahead of major changes 
to car parking as we progress with construction. 

For more information 
Visit victrack.com.au/sandownpark, email  
projects@victrack.com.au or call 9619 1111 
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